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        For the attention of: 
 

 The Presidents of the affiliated / 
associated Federations 

 The Members of the Executive 
Committee 

 The Members of the RG Technical 
Committee 

 
 

   Lausanne, 22 March 2021/cb 
 
 
Re: Warning about non FIG certified products 
 
Dear President, 
 
We regret to inform you that the firm: 
 
GOKISPORT 
P.O Box 1009 
Chewelah, WA 99109 
United States of America 
Email: info@gokisport.com 
 
is selling apparatus for Rhythmic Gymnastics which are not certified by FIG. 
 
Gokisport did not respond to our request to remove the FIG abbreviations from their website. 
 
It is understood that the non certified apparatus sold by Gokisport shall not be allowed to be used at 
FIG sanctioned competitions. 
 
We kindly ask you to warn your Rhythmic Gymnastics clubs accordingly. 
 
Best regards, 
 
  
Fédération Internationale de Gymnastique 

 
Nicolas Buompane 
FIG Secretary General 

http://www.fig-gymnastics.com/

